
Board Meeting 

May 19, 2022 

The Board meeting of Valley Lo Towers I was called to order at 3 PM by Board 
President, Dixie Elwell. 

Roll Call was taken with all members present. It was noted that a quorum was 
present. 

President Dixie Elwell discussed the current situation regarding the 
discontinuation of the annual pre-season A/C program. 

Art Ferguson made the following motion: 

 I would like to propose a motion to eliminate the pre-season A/C checks effective 
immediately and negate the proposal from Aaron and Trecker for 2022. I also 
propose the transfer of $7,670 from the current operating account to the reserve 
account. 

Motion was seconded by Jane Carter. 

After discussion, the motion was passed with one nay vote. 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Norine O’Donovan and seconded 
by Art Ferguson. 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:13 PM 

Respectfully summited, 

Jane Carter, Secretary 

 


